





2nd October 2025

Dear Parent/Carers,

On Friday 3rd October and Friday 10th October the school photographer will be coming in to school to take individual photographs of the children.

Tomorrow, Friday 3rd October they will be at Deepcar St John's and on Friday 10th October they will be at Royd Nursery Infant school.

Royd

If you have children in 2-year provision, Nursery or School age they will be photographed during the normal school day.

If your child attends the 2-year provision or Nursery and DOES NOT attend on a Friday but you would like a photograph taken, this session will be between 9am and 9.30am. Please arrive at school for 9am.

Families across both schools and younger siblings not attending either school

For families that have children across both schools or have younger siblings who do not attend nursery. There is an opportunity for you to have a joint photograph of your children. This will be between 8am and 9am on either days 3rd October or 10th October.

Please come to the main school reception at either school at this time.

You will receive a proof from the photographer with details of how to place your order.

Yours sincerely,

Louise Jones

Executive Head Teacher